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UAW Region 1 Endorses Theresa Rich for State Representative
Farmington Hills Democrat gaining momentum in 37th District 

Farmington Hills-Today, Democratic candidate Theresa Rich announced that the UAW Region 1 had officially endorsed her state representative campaign for the 37th House District.  The UAW is the latest on a growing list of community leaders and organizations to throw their support behind Rich who is seeking to replace term-limited Vicki Barnett as Farmington/Farmington Hills residents' voice in Lansing.
The UAW Region 1 Director, Charles E. Hall, said of Rich, “We know that by having [Rich] as a candidate, our members and the community will be well represented. With [her] vision, we know that working families and retirees will be well taken care of and when working families prosper this great state prospers.” The UAW is just the most recent of the organized labor groups endorsing Theresa’s campaign. Other labor unions that have shown their support, through endorsement, of Rich’s campaign include The Michigan Building Trades and Construction Trades Council, as well as the Sheet Metal Workers Local 80, Plumbers Local 98, Heat and Frost Insulators Local 25, and Roofers Local 149.
“I'm honored to have the support of an organization that is rebuilding Michigan and believes a fair day’s work deserves a fair day’s pay," stated Rich. "This organization understands the importance of hard work and the importance of creating good paying jobs in Michigan.  I look forward to their support in helping me stand up for our working families, our children and our seniors in Farmington and Farmington Hills.”
For more information about Theresa and her campaign for state representative, visit http://www.richforrep.com or contact Zachary at (248)320-7934.
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